
Parents,

I hope you are having a terrific holiday season so far.  I wanted to pass along some
information to you about our upcoming Christmas concert.  Our concert is scheduled for
December 16th at 7:00 in the auditorium.  Our concerts typically last about an hour.

Report times are as follows the kids:
6th Grade Band-  6:40 in the band room
7th/8th grade band -7:00 in the band room

Your child submitted a google form earlier this week with their t-shirt size.  Those shirts
are set to arrive on December 9th and we will have them out soon after.  A reminder
that $10 is due on December 10th for the shirts. Kids will wear their shirts and blue
or black jeans to the concert.

We ask for a $1 donation per person at the door to offset some of our costs as a
band program.  This typically pays for repair of instruments and gets instruments to kids
that cannot afford one.   It doesn’t seem like a lot of money, but it is extremely helpful
and allows us to be an all-inclusive band program..

Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns.  I look forward to a fun
Christmas concert!

John Oliver
Band Director
Carlisle Local Schools
john.oliver@carlisleindians.org


